
 

 

   Sandyhurst Lane Residents’ Association 
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Chairman 

33 Sandyhurst Lane 
Ashford 

Kent 
TN25 4NS 

Mr Steve Darling 
Traffic Engineer (Ashford and Swale) 
Traffic Schemes and Member Highway Fund Team 
Kent County Council 
Highway Depot 
4 Javelin Way 
Ashford 
Kent 
TN24 8AD 
 
19 May 2012 
 
Dear Mr Darling 
 
Road Safety at the Junction of A20/Maidstone Road and Sandyhurst Lane, 
Ashford 
 
Thank you for your reply dated 6 March 2011, addressed to our former Chairman, 
Howard Preston, and which was discussed at a recent SLRA Committee meeting.   
 
We welcome the plan to put forward a scheme proposal for traffic signs and road 
marking improvements, as a contender for funding from the 2012/13 Casualty 
Reduction Measures budget. 
 
It would be most helpful if you could let me know the expected timescale of this 
process and, in particular, when we might expect to learn whether the proposal has 
been successful in securing such funding.  
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
John Hobbs 
Chairman 
Sandyhurst Lane Residents’ Association 
 
cc: Cllrs. Richard King, Elizabeth Tweed 
Cllrs. Michael Claughton, David Robey 
Clerk to Westwell PC 


